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Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: SB 629: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party and Independent Party of Oregon support this bill,
which would allow pharmacists to dispense drugs to patients at satellite facilities
manned by pharmacy technicians.  It authorizes the State Board of Pharmacy to
adopt and enforce rules regarding such practice.

This bill should reduce the need for long trips just to fill prescriptions.
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